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We have a confirmed case of fifth disease at Clemens Mill Public School.

Fifth disease is a viral infection common in small children during this time of year. While children are the most affected, people of all ages can contract fifth disease.

While fifth disease is not dangerous and many people recover without any issues, it can be serious for pregnant women and people with certain blood disorders. These people should contact their doctor if they have been in contact with someone who has fifth disease.

Public Health has more information available on their website that you may find helpful.
